Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Kelly Barajas <KBarajas@read-stevens.com>

Sent: Wednesday, April 18, 2018 10:09 AM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD

Cc: Matthew B. Murphy (conquestenergy@gmail.com); Mann, Ryan
Subject: RE: C-141 on the Bandit State #4 location

Thank you Mike. We will take care of this and send the details and data to you when Republic Backhoe completes
the cleanup and we receive the paperwork from Eric.

Kelly

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD [mailto:mike.bratcher@state.nm.us]
Sent: Wednesday, April 18, 2018 10:02 AM

To: Kelly Barajas; Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD

Cc: Matthew B. Murphy (conquestenergy@gmail.com); Mann, Ryan
Subject: RE: C-141 on the Bandit State #4 location

Kelly,

C-141 received. Be aware that at a minimum, remediation details and analytical data will be required for closure of the
incident.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me.
Thank you,

Mike Bratcher

NMOCD District 2

811 South First Street
Artesia, NM 88210
575-748-1283 Ext 108

From: Kelly Barajas <KBarajas@read-stevens.com>

Sent: Wednesday, April 18, 2018 9:16 AM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD <Crystal.Weaver@state.nm.us>
Cc: Matthew B. Murphy (conquestenergy@gmail.com) <conquestenergy@gmail.com>

Subject: C-141 on the Bandit State #4 location

Good Morning,

I spoke with Amalia Bustamante this morning at 8:15 regarding the H20 spill on the Bandit State #4 location. It
was our understanding (Matt Murphy also) that Eric (last name unknown and company) was calling the OCD
yesterday morning. We were told that no call was made to the OCD.

I have attached the C-141 and if you need anything else please let me know. Matt Murphy is going out to the
location today to inspect the cleanup.

Sincerely,



Kelly Barajas

9 Read & Stevens, Inc.

Kelly Barajas, Production/Regulatory
P. O. Box 1518, Roswell, NM 88202-1518

575-624-3760




